
 

Open House Meet and Greet! 

We are inviting parents to accompany their child to our open house meet and greet 
this Thursday from 4:00 – 5:30. 

Students are busy preparing an “All about Me” poster to display in the gym. It has 
been a couple years since we have been able to have this kind of welcome into our 
schools so we are excited for you to be able to drop in and take a look around our 
school, meet with the staff at Dragon Lake and get to know a bit about our school 
community. It is informal and we will have pizza, generously supplied by your PAC 
and the school. 

It will be nice to see families come out and get to know us. Feel free to bring a lawn 
chair if you would like. There is a chance of rain on Thursday so be prepared. We 
know that many extra-curricular activities have begun and not everyone may be able 
to attend. It is open house style feel free to come if and when you can. 

Looking forward to meeting families :) 


